
The next meeting of the Badger Knife Club (BKC) will be Sunday, October 29, 2023, at 

7 p.m. at the Three Harbors Council, Boy Scouts of America, 330 S. 84 St., Milwaukee, WI,  

lower level PieperPower Learning Center. (Exit 306 off I-94 at S. 84 St.). 

Come and join in the fellowship and fun. Coffee and juice along with donuts and cup-

cakes will be served. Bring along one of your favorite knives and show it off to the others. 

Jon Winski will provide our featured program for the meeting. 

The NEW Badger Knife Club cloth patches and an all NEW pin  will be availa-

ble at the show and at our club meetings for $5.00 each. 

Special thanks to Rich Heise. He shared his collection of miniature knives along with 

the information of how he gathered his unique collection at our last meeting. Well done 

Rich! 

     Bob Schrap, President, Badger Knife Club 

Guest Speaker Jon Winski at the 

Club Meeting Sunday, October 29, 2023  
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2024 Annual Badger Knife Show March 22, 23 and 24, 2024 

 

Follow the club on our NEW Facebook page:  

The Official Badger Knife Club https://www.facebook.com/groups/3279707665601251/ 


